vSeed Foundation

small actions create big change

Date: 30th September 2015

To,

The Registrar

Rajiv Gandhi National Institute of Youth Development
Sriperumbudur

Chennai,

Respected Madam,

We are extremely pleased to extend our collaboration and services with the department of social work
to organise the Entrepreneurship & skill development training program for Schedule caste students to
be organised from 10th - 12th December 2015.

We will support the above initiative as follows:

1. Designing the workshop

2. Workshop content

3. Resource persons

4. Handholding for setting up innovative ventures

We are confident that this initiative will deliver the much required exposure to the rural youth on
entrepreneurship and the importance of skill development.

Looking forward to eagerly support this noble cause.
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